

EGI Network Support Proposal Task Force – VideoConf n.5 Friday, 14 January 2011

Participants:

Mario Reale GARR
Etienne Duble CNRS UREC
Alberto Escolano, Sergio Quezada RedIRIS
Domenico Vicinanza DANTE
Szymon Trocha PSCN

1) News about the f2f meeting and agenda (check people are happy with proposed time slots..)

30 minutes for HINTS are fine.

By the end of next

pS- Domenico will be there in Amsterdam

Alberto will be there. About pS - pS BUOI in the Internet2 distribution, we will use it.

15 minutes for each part of the pS is fine.

2) Update from each participant on his/her latest results

HINTS

The development is going fine. We will have something ready for Amsterdam.

With Xavier we won't be able much more on the project.

We are discussing with the French NGI to know what they will do with our present activities, including HINTS, and also about this task force. We will have to see if someone in the French NGI will be able to continue this work. I have been candidate for another position at CNRS.

Research position.

The tool is based on something which was already existing.

DVD distribution

Alberto: we mainly included the scripting for customizing, and making things easier for the user to customize the e2w monitoring platform. We studied the I2 distribution. Have a key feature for us, the SCHEDULED measurement for bandwidth and delay and also the measurement are sorted in aDB, and you can play with the measurement you did in the past. We also included a package to do that. We are now working on the development of a user Interface that can represent the data in a user friendly way. WebExplorer, with firefox and .

We are working on this until summer. For sure. I think I will continue. We want to deploy pS as a key tool for RedIRIS nova.

Etienne and HINTs

Mario report.

Szymon: no major changes. Domenico will focus on the new things. We won't repeat things.

Domenico will focus more on how use cases will fit into pS.

Use feedback

3) What are we proposing for each one of the 7 use cases

3.1 GGUS

3.2 PERT

3.3 Scheduled Maintenances

3.4 TroubleShooting on demand

3.5 VRC-e2e-MultiDomain monitoring

3.6 DownCollector

3.7 Policy and Collaboration

4) Preparation of a short document on the outcome of our work

Will prepeare a document

5) Answer to SA1 about the plans for the next months around network support

Will send it to you. CC

Being discussed by the French

Open answer about at least until AUGUST – DVD-pS spain.